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/" OUR FABULOUS STARS OF
THE WEEK!

Well dpﬁe to all our
hardworking pupils that make
us so proud on a weekly basis.
'‘We are always proud of all our
Ppupils' efforts and tenacity. Any

pupilean achieve this award.
We loo{ky orward to sharing this
awarded with all our pupils

\_ throughouttheyear. /
Attendance Winners

| 'Class 2:95.3%

*Class 1:

%) Class 3:90.8%

94.2 %

Well done Class 2 !
10 min extra
playtime for you next Friday!
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' Tuesday 2nd @ 15:00 - Ks2 SATs Parents

~ Meeting in the Hall

: Frlday 5th May Royal Dress for the
Coronatlon lunch and service

3 'Monday 15th May @ 15 00 KS1 SATs
Parents Meeting in the Hall

'Thursday 18th May @ 15:00 - Phomcs
~ Screening Check Parents Meetmg in the
Hall j

-Check Parents Meeting in the Hall _
Caution!! Bartlow Road Closure!

-and potent|ally for even longer.

; W|ll be put in- place on-a- major-route |n 93094

f Imnorlanl_nates &Events \

" Tuesday 23rd May @ 15500;.;-M'dlt'i"piiéé't"i“bﬁf'

Please read the article link below regarding road closures next week

https //www.suffolknews.co. uk/haverhlll/newsla-51 -mile- d|ver5|on-‘~

, Safeguarding Information:
\  Online Safety Tips

It is so important in our constantly developing
world to be aware of the dangers our children
might face online. These dangers can sometimes
be alien to us, as we never had to deal with such
issues when we were younger. Here is a few tips to
parents regarding online safety Talking to your

child, parental controls etc.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/




